
Soar to Success - Self-Sufficient, Original, Attitude, Resilient 

A message from our Headteacher: Becky Swindell 

Monday 3rd June 

Back to school 

Monday 3rd June 

Year 4 MTC week 

Thursday 6th June 

Year R Vision Screening 

Thursday 6th June 

Class 9 & 10 Come & Share 
Event 2.30pm - 3.30pm 

Monday 10th June 

Year 1 Phonics check week 

Monday 10th June 

Year R Stratford Butterfly 
Farm Trip 

Monday 10th June 

Year 5 Wow Day 

Tuesday 11th June 

New Nursery & Reception 
starters evening 5pm 

Wednesday 12th June 

Year 3 Stone Age Day 

Wednesday 12th June 

Class 11 Come & Share 
Event 2.30pm - 3.30pm 

Friday 14th June 

Class 14 Assembly 9am - 
9.30am 

Dates for your diary 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
What a busy half term it’s been! Well done to Class 8 who did a wonderful 
job with their class assembly this morning. Year 5 thoroughly enjoyed their 
Come & Share event; it was lovely to see so many parents able to attend. 
Year 2 had a fantastic time on their trip to Warwick Castle and the whole 
school enjoyed an art afternoon yesterday.  
 
Next week the school will be closed for half term and will reopen to children 
and staff on Monday 3rd June. After half term there are lots of events 
happening in school. Don’t forget to check the parent calendar on the 
website to see what’s coming up. 
 
We hope you all have a wonderful half term and I look forward to seeing you 
all when I return from maternity leave next year.  
 
Mrs Swindell 

C15 Hannah & Japheth 

C16 Elsie, Aaqib & Skye 

C17 Annabel & Lacey-Mae 

C18 Fatima & Peyton 

C19 Naeem, Gurmanat & 

Chetana 

C20 Sneha 

C21 Lola-Rae & Ceanna 

C22 Patrick & Zaina 

C23 Viviana 

SOAR Superstars 

• Reception Vision Screening is Thursday 6th June. If you wouldn’t like your child to take 
part in the screening, please fill in the opt-out form which has been emailed to parents. 

Thank you 

Reminder 

Exciting learning from this week 

Year 2 had a wonderful time on our trip to Warwick 
Castle this week. The birds of prey flew so close to us! 
We learnt so much about the castle and the people who 
lived there. It was a memorable day! 

On Thursday afternoon, the whole school dropped everything and worked on their art. Our 
theme this year was flowers and insects. Year 6 created protest art about bees dying from 
pesticides; Year 5 created ‘Flower of Life’ designs using compasses; Year 4 drew            
alstroemeria flowers in the style of botanical artist Ann Swan; Year 3 created abstracted 
flower designs in the style of Georgia O’Keeffe; Year 2 drew insects using oil pastels and 
graphite; Year 1 collaged insects in the style of Eric Carle; Reception and Nursery counted 
the petals on flowers and picked buttercups. Watch this space for information about where 
to see your child’s work on display. 


